
Untitled
134 Simth street Jhb, South Africa
Telephone/fax +27-86-603-4347
I Need Your Urgent Consent

I am Mr. DAVID PEWI a banker with NED Bank South Africa, I am contacting you to 
stand as the next of kin to our customer Mr. Kurt Kahle who hales from Germany.

Mr. Kurt Kahle who hales from Germany was once one of our customer he has an 
escrow account with our bank for years now, on our auditing week I discovered an
abandoned sum of $21,150 million USD that was in one of his account with out 
claim since his death.

Mr. Kurt Kahle, who died along side his wife on Monday, 31 July, 2000 concord 
plane crash at Haberstock Munich.

I have contacted you to assist in securing this money before they get 
confiscated or declared unserviceable by the bank.

Please view for more details about the crash: 
http://news.bbc.co.uk/1/hi/world/europe/859479.stm

I want you to know that attempts has been made twice by the Government Agency 
concerned to confiscate this account since the expiration of the seven years if 
not for my intervention as the head account and audit dept,as I have always told
them that the next of kin has been in touch with us, The request of a foreigner 
as next of kin in this business is occasioned by the fact that the customer was 
a foreigner.

I want you to know that after the successful transfer of this money you will be 
entitled to 30% of the total sum, 65% for me and the balance of 5% will be used 
to reimburse our selves for expenses that we may incur in this transaction.

I also want you to know that this transaction requires utmost trust sincere and 
confidentiality. Do get back to me to enable me draft a text of application that
you will need to fill out and submit to the bank applying as the next of kin, if
you are willing to help, contact me on my direct mobile number +27-73-085-8153

Expecting to hear from you soonest

Best regards,

DAVID PEWI
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